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I believe that our Open Space must remain open and available for ALL Portland citizens to access.
Using it for other than its intended purpose does a serious disservice to our entire community. It is
important to note that the Planning and Sustainability staff have determined that our parks and
natural areas are not needed for this purpose. Please do not change the city code to allow temporary
shelter in these areas.
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